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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
To 

Sai Manish Avasarala, 

Date: 6 September 2021, 

Dear Manish, 
We at KMIT appreciate your hard work and diligent effort in Students' Council as the "Treasurer". We would like to thank you for your sincerity and commitment to the council's growth. Your ideas, input and enthusiasm were most helpful and have assisted the team in making valuable improvements for both the students and the college during the academic year of 2020-2021. 

Your contributions to, 

- Student Intern and volunteer for PR team in 2019. 

-Structuring of kDarshan- The Creative Committee. 

Assisting the Treasurer with all monetary activities of Student Council as a Deputy Treasurer. 

- Budgeting and monitoring of all monetary activities of the Student Council as a Treasurer. 

- Monitoring and overseeing functioning of kDarshan as a Committee Alumni. 

- Structuring of Kreeda-The sports club, as a sport representative. 
- Student Coordinator during NBA/JNTU inspection- 2019. 

Student Coordinator during NAAC inspection 2020., . 

And your active participation in making the college active shall not go unnoticed. We were 
grateful and proud for having you as a member of the Council. We hope you find the same 
success and happiness in your life and wish you the very best in your future endeavors, which 
we know you will embrace it wholeheartedly. 
Thank you for giving your best. 

With best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Deepa Ganu Dr.Maheshwar Dutta 
Director ICTpar Unit of Keshav Memorial Educational Society 

#:3-5-1026 Narayanaguda Hyderabad 500029. 
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